
March 21, 1985 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held a special meeting on Thursday March 21, 

1985 at the township municipal building on Hoffman Home Road.  All members were 

present.   

 The purpose of this meeting was to review the junk yard applications of the 

following:   

 Carl W. Zeigler - 15,000 square feet or less = $50.00 

 Davies Used Auto Parts - over 40,000 sq. ft. = $200.00 

 Boyd’s Used Cars - 15,000 sq. ft. = $50.00 

 Boyd’s Auto Center - 15,000 to 40,000 sq. ft. = $100.00 

 Paul Hollinger - “30 day extension” (4/17/85) 

 Moon’s Imports - “not applying” 

 Pauline Racine - 15,000 to 40,000 sq. ft. = 100.00 

 Supervisors to start inspection of Junk Yards Monday March 25, meeting at the 

township municipal building at 5:30 p.m. to go to Boyd’s Auto Center.   

 Supervisors to meet again on Wednesday April 10, for their regular meeting.   

 Meeting adjourned at 8: 45 p.m. by motion of Neth, 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder.  


